
RESOLUTION 

ABBOTT LOOP COMMUNITY COUNCIL 

OCTOBER 29, 2015 

 

A majority of the Abbott Loop Community Council members in attendance at the October 29th 2015 

meeting of the Council agreed that the proposal for a trail to connect the Rilke Schule German School of 

Arts and Sciences to Meadow Park would be a net plus for the community and a worthy use of public 

funds. 

 

A motion of support was offered and seeing no objection the chair, ruled the motion to have been 

approved.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ray Metcalf 

Abbott Loop Community Council President 


